
PETITION 

 

To: Brisbane City Council 
GPO Box 1434 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 
 
We the undersigned call on Brisbane City Council to remove Annerley, Fairfield, Yeronga, Yeerongpilly and Rocklea 
from designation as a future growth zone under the proposed new City Plan. This change was made without 
consultation with the community and local residents and will result in increased zoning to medium and high density 
unit complexes as part of future planning for these suburbs.  
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